WOODVILLE PUBLIC HEARING
JUNE 10, 2013

Minutes of the Public Hearing of Woodville Village Council held on Monday, June 10,
2013 in Council Chambers, 530 Lime Street at 6:45p.m. Present at Rolt Call were
Mayor Richard Harman, Fiscal Officer Barb Runion, Council Members — Denny Fetzer,
Judy Karchner, Joe Riffle, and Ty Tracy. Also present: Zoning Inspector Bill Rowles,
Village Administrator Keith Kruse, and Karen Schepman.

Mayor Harman called the meeting to order.

Zoning Inspector Bill Rowles presented information regarding the rezoning of
Woodmore Local School Districts two parcels, 28-21-00-0049-00 and 28-28-00-0006-00
from Agriculture to Special District. This change would allow for the contiguous
properties to be zoned the same. On April 22, 2013 the Planning Commission voted to
support the proposal to change the zoning district.

There was no public comment.

Council must act on this within thirty days in accordance with Zoning Ordinance section
1163.01(g-4). A majority of members were not present; therefore, no action was taken.

Mayor Harman adjourned the meeting at 6:55p.m.
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